COMPANY NAME
Address | Phone | Link | Email

South Lyon selected for ARISS

Description

The Salem-South Lyon District Library (SSLDL) has been elected to move forward to the next step for
an ARISS contact. The club’s next step is to define the equipment plan for a Telebridge and generate
technical events surrounding the event. The event will occur the week of June 29th, 2020. More
information is found on the ARISS website: https://www.ariss.org/press-releases/february-4-2020

Keep an eye, or ear, out for more information to come.
Category
1. SLAARC News

Date Created
March 5, 2020
Author

nu8m

Page 1
Footer Tagline


https://www.ariss.org/press-releases/february-4-2020

